
Mod. 721 

.:::::·:·: ... 
Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Amundson, 

10;21;2003 1o;B~~~illM· 

Than I< you for contacting Remington country. 
number, your firearm was produced around 1952 
involved in a recall. Your rifle was or1g1n~ 
bolt-lock. which means you have to put the s 
you can open the bolt. we are offering a · 
you would like your firearm converted, so 
anyt·irne with the safety on safe. To v·iew 
modification, go to: 

http://www.remington.com/safety_Modificati 

customer (Wi 11 i am Amund.son) 
I had a mod. 600 mohawk that 
wondering if there were ever 
It belongs to a co-worker of m1 
l·i~ht in pull weight. Thought I 
trigger far it. Ser. # 202422. 
Amundson. Clifton, Tx. 
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